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To sjenkins@envirorisk.com.au, mjheath@cemex.com.au
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Subject Chiltern Quarry EES Referral

Hi Stephen and Mike,

Thanks for meeting with us this morning and providing an update on the status of Chiltern Quarry 
proposal.   As mentioned in the meeting, the form required for an EES Referral is located on the DPCD 
website:

http://www.dse.vic.gov.au/CA256F310024B628/0/D26D5267D0E2DC99CA25735B000E7968/$File/R
EFERRAL+FORM+V4+Sept+2007+DPCD+version.doc 

In addition, previous referrals are also located on this website which may serve to provide an  
indication of the level of detail required:

http://www.dse.vic.gov.au/DSE/nrenpl.nsf/LinkView/14A6A41D36FC30A5CA2572F0001561BB996C3
1703737EE77CA2572DA007FBB97

If you have any questions or wish to discuss further please do not hesitate to give me a call .

Regards

  
Anthony Wansink | Senior Environmental Assessment Officer
Department of Planning & Community Development

Level 1, 8 Nicholson Street, East Melbourne, VIC 3002
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